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“We would like to begin by acknowledging that we are on Treaty 6 traditional territories in Alberta of the many
First Nations, Métis, and Inuit whose footsteps have marked these lands for centuries.”

General Announcements

Cafeteria Till Workers and Servers Needed - The Cafeteria is in need
of some new students to help serve and work the till. Please come
and speak with Mrs. Steele-Watts ASAP or email her at
jennifer.steele-watts@eips.ca

Calling ALL artists- IF you signed up for the upcoming Strathcona County High School Art show, please drop
off your artwork with Mr. Milne EARLY THIS week as the artwork has to be delivered on WEDNESDAY.

Birthday Shoutouts - Do you have a birthday shoutout for yourself or friend? Stop by the office a week in
advance and let us know. We will announce them at breaks.

CLUBS:

GSA (Spectrum): Come hang out at lunch in Room 218 on Thursdays and Fridays. Everyone is
welcome.

JAZZ BAND: Jazz band rehearsals Thursday at lunch in the band room, room 142.

INTERFAITH ALLIANCE:. every Wednesday at lunch in room 270

CARE: Meeting Thursday @ Lunch in room 176

ATHLETICS:
Boys Handball: Quarterfinal against Ainlay today at SPA. Please excuse yourself from class at
2:45 to get ready to catch the bus.

Girls Handball: Practice today @3:30. Our first playoff game is tomorrow at Facey starting
@5:30.

Badminton: Team photo is Thursday May 4th at 3:30pm in the banner gym. It will be followed by our final
practice of the year.

Track and Field: Next practice is Today after school at 3:30.

Facey Golf: There will be a meeting this Tuesday (Tomorrow) at lunch in room 241 to confirm
participation in the Vimy Invitational at the Northern Bear next week. All participants are required to be
there. See Mr. Kowalchuk or Mr. Pratt if you are unable to attend.

Girls Soccer: Game today vs. Strathcona. Bus leaves at 3:25, please be excused from class at 3:10pm.

Boys Soccer: First game Tuesday at home vs Paul Kane. Practice Monday @3:30

Facey Football: Spring Camp is around the corner, starting May 30th. If you are interested and haven’t
signed up please contact Mr. Launhardt.
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